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Product Safety

Style 3013HS & 3013HS-S
Bulls Head Men’s Black
Regular & Short Leg Jeans

Harris Scarfe Australia Pty Ltd is conducting a voluntary recall of Style 3013HS &
3013HS-S Bulls Head Men’s Black Regular & Short Leg Jeans purchased from a

Harris Scarfe retail store or online.
Defect: The dye used during the manufacture of the pocket lining of the jean

may have contained hazardous azo-colourants.

Hazard: Expert authorities classify these azo-colourants as carcinogens and
recommend that exposure be minimised. While this dye stuff is not banned for
textiles use in Australia, in the interests of customer safety Harris Scarfe
Australia Pty Ltd is recalling this style of jean.

What to do: Customers who have purchased this style from a Harris Scarfe store
should not allow the jean to be worn and can return the garment to any Harris
Scarfe store for a full refund.

Contact Details: For further information call 1800 183 049 Mon — Fri 9.00am to
5.00pm or email recall-jeans@harrisscarfe.com.au

As a responsible retailer Harris Scarfe Australia Pty Ltd places the highest
importance on the quality and integrity of its products and apologises to its
customers for the inconvenience this recall mav caused.

See www.recalls.gov.au for
Australian Product Recall Information
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